
Bike  trail  work  to  cause
detours in Truckee
Night work will begin on Truckee’s Glenshire Drive Bike Lane
Phase 2 Project starting on July 20 at 9pm.

Glenshire Drive will be closed between Donner Pass Road and
Olympic Boulevard from 9pm-6am Sunday through Friday morning.

Olympic Heights residents will be allowed to access their
neighborhood during the closure via the emergency gate (which
will remain open overnight) through a signed detour route
through the Old Greenwood neighborhood and the Overland Trail
interchange with Interstate 80. Glenshire/Devonshire residents
are encouraged to use Hirschdale Road.

Initial work will include the installation of erosion control
measures, clearing and grubbing, culvert replacement and the
potholing of utilities.

For any questions regarding the project contact Todd Landry,
530.582.2906.
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